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Katherine Hall

From: Katherine Hall

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 2:01 PM

To: Katherine Hall

Subject: FW: Rezoning hearing tonight, application #2017-7095

From: Jan Lewis

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 1:03 PM

To: Planning AP <planning@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Mayor AnswerPoint <mayor@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Council AnswerPoint
<council@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Subject: Rezoning hearing tonight, application #2017-7095

Dear Mr. Mayor, Sunnyvale Planning Commission, and Sunnyvale Council,
We have received a notification in the mail, as we are within 300 feet of the proposed zoning change.

I wholehearted endorse the application to REZONE 63 contiguous single family home lots from R-1 (Low
Density Residential) to R-1/S (Low Density Residential/Single Story). I feel it is important for these homes to
retain the unique character that makes them Eichlers, including retaining their contemporary modern styling,
backyard privacy, and beautiful skyline views, all of which would be threatened by multi-story buildings
popping up in the neighborhood.

I urge you to strongly support application #2017-7095, which comes up for a vote at the Planning Commission
Hearing tonight, Monday, May 22, 2017 at 7PM, and hopefully again at the City Council Hearing on Tuesday,
June 20, 2017 at 7PM.

With many warm regards for approving our own single-story rezoning application last year, and thank you!

--Jan Lewis
598 W. Remington Dr.
Sunnyvale, CA 94087
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Katherine Hall
From: PlanningCommission AP
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 11:22 AM
To: Katherine Hall
Subject: FW: File # 2017-7095 Supporting SSCD for Fairbrae Northwest
Attachments: SSCD New District Support Letter - May 22 2017 - File 2017-7095 SSCD Fairbrae
Northwest.pdf

From: Suzanne Shea
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 10:27 AM
To: PlanningCommission AP <PlanningCommission@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Aastha Vashist <AVashist@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Cc: Andrew Miner <AMiner@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Trudi Ryan <tryan@sunnyvale.ca.gov>
Subject: File # 2017-7095 Supporting SSCD for Fairbrae Northwest

Dear Planning Commissioners:

Attached please find our letter in support of the Single Story Combining District in the Fairbrae West
(Hollenbeck-Torrington); file no. 2017-7095.

We urge your approval.

Sincerely,
Suzanne and Patrick Shea
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Patrick and Suzanne Shea

814 Trenton Drive
Sunnyvale, CA g4087

May 22, 2017

Planning Commission, City of Sunnyvale

¢/o Ms. Aastha Vashist, Planner, City of Sunnyvale
456 W, Olive Ave.

Sunnyvale, CA 94088

Reference:  Please approve SSCD in Fairbrae Northwest, File 2017-7095,

Dear Planning Commissioners:

We are writing today to request your approval of the subject Single Story Combining
District in the Fairbrae Northwest neighborhood. We were the applicants for the 116

property SSCD that was passed in 2007.

We urge that you approve the district as submitted (Alternatives 1 and 2), as
recommended by Staff.

The district as proposed meets all requirements set forth by the city, and is in
accordance with the policy direction of the original ordinance creating the SSCD
designation in Sunnyvale.

Sincerely,

Patrick and Suzanne Shea
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Katherine Hall

From: Katherine Hall

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 9:28 AM
To: Katherine Hall

Subject: FW: please support file #2017-7095
Importance: High

From: Kristen Robins

Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2017 4:14 PM

To: Mayor AnswerPoint <mayor@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Planning AP <planning@sunnyvale.ca.gov>; Council AnswerPoint
<council@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Cc: Christine M,

Subject: please support file #2017-7095

Importance: High

Dear Mr. Mayor, Sunnyvale Planning Commission, and Sunnyvale Council,

We have received a notification in the mail, as we are within 300 feet of the proposed zoning change.

We wholehearted endorse the application to REZONE 63 contiguous single family home lots from R-1 (Low Density
Residential) to R-1/S (Low Density Residential/Single Story). We feel it is important for these homes to retain the unique
character that makes them Eichlers, including retaining their contemporary modern styling, backyard privacy, and

beautiful skyline views, all of which would be threatened by multi-story buildings popping up in the neighborhood.

We urge you to strongly support application #2017-7095, which comes up for a vote at the Planning Commission
Hearing on Monday, May 22, 2017 at 7PM, and hopefully again at the City Council Hearing on Tuesday, June 20, 2017 at
7PM.

With many warm regards for approving our own single-story rezoning application last year, and thank you!

--Kristen Robins & Christine Macaluso





